
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH  SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
 MUSIC SELECTIONS: 

ENTRANCE HYMN 

PREPARATION HYMN 

COMMUNION HYMN 

RECESSIONAL HYMN 
 

April 1, 2018 

   Music  

       As 

Announced 

 

 
*It is the tradition of the church not to exit before the final hymn has been sung.  

9:00 AM – Children’s Sending:  May your holy word take root in them (us).  May your holy word bear fruit in them (us).  Plant your 

word within them (us), so that they (we) may grow. 
 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

MARCH 31ST, 2018 THROUGH APRIL 8TH, 2018 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher before Mass 

and let them know you would like to bring up the gifts. 

 3-31 8:00 PM   Easter Vigil – For All Parishioners 

 4-1 8:30 AM 

&10:30 AM 

Easter Sunday – For All 

Parishioners 

 4-2 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

 4-3 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

 4-4 7:30 AM Kathryn Adams – Mike Rhinehart 

 4-5 7:30 AM Chester Salinski - Debbie 

 4-6 7:30 AM Mass 

 4-7 4:00 PM Mary DeMaria – Daughter, Gedia 

Grace Lussier – The Lussier 

Family 

Robert J. Peck – Veronica, wife 

 4-8 9:00 AM John Gawlas – The Gawlas 

Family 

Leonard Burke – The Burke 

Family 

Wilhelm Schoch – Mary Schwartz 

Norma Eoff – Trudi Lynch 

Matthew Mendyk – The 

Rendaci’s 
 

 

 

          Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 4/2 Acts 2:14, 22-23                              Mt 28:8-15 

Tues. 4/3 Acts 2:36-41                                     Jn 20:11-18 

Wed. 4/4 Acts 3:1-10                                       Lk 24:13-35 

Thur. 4/5 Acts 3:11-26                                     Lk 24:35-48 

Fri. 4/6 Acts 4:1-12                                       Jn 21:1-14 

Sat.  4/7 Acts 4:13-21                                     Mk 16:9-15 

Sun.  4/8 Acts 4:32-35        1 Jn 5:1-6            Jn 20:19-31 
 

 

Sponsor of the Week 

 

 
 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – APRIL 7TH AND 8TH,  2018 

        4:00 PM              9:00 AM 

LECTOR P. Walsh K. Burke 

CUP 1 R. Kruk P. Johnson 

CUP 2 C. Kukan P. Johnson 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 2 M. Boniewski A. Seaver 

BREAD 3 Deacon Deacon 

BREAD 4 J. Masi D. Schoch 

CUP 3 C. Gregoire S. Casella 

CUP 4 D. Kruk T. Hyland 

SERVER TBD E. Higgins 

SERVER  R. HIggins 

GREETER C. Gregoire &  

S. Sarnowski 

P. Johnson 

 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS 3/19-3/25/18 
OFFERTORY  $4,330.09 ENVELOPE USERS 128 

CHILDREN          3.00 ATTENDANCE 433 

DEBT REDUCTION        19.00   

MEMORIALS        65.00   

FUEL/UTILITIES          2.00   

EVANGELIST         46.00   

DONATIONS       250.00   

FUNDRAISING   1,057.50   

TOTAL INCOME $5,772.59 TOTAL EXPENSES $4,258.54 

 

 
 

Remember in your prayers those 

members of our parish who are sick or 

suffering in any way, as well as those in 

hospitals and nursing homes and all of 

our shut-ins.  We also pray for family, 

friends and those who have died 

recently.  We also pray for men and women in our 

armed forces who are serving our country. 
 

 

 

 

 

   

    



EASTER SUNDAY OF THE RESURRECTION OF THE LORD                                                                       APRIL 1, 2018 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

The Parish office will be closed Easter Monday, 

April 2nd.  We will reopen on Tuesday, April 3rd at 

9:00 AM. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Additional Easter Memorials 
 

The Kudzin Family 

 Josephine Marino 

Annie McTernan 

Thomas McTernan 

The Nero Family 

Frank C. O’Connor 

Joseph P. O’Connor 

Henry Peruzzi 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Many thanks to all who contributed 

to the success of the Palm Sunday 

Bake Sale!  Thank you for all the 

donations of baked goods, flowering 

plants, pussy willows, towels, etc.  Special thanks 

to the people who helped at the tables to sell the 

items as well as those who purchased them.  

Thank you also to the behind the scenes folks 

(parish staff) who take care of so many things to 

make this all come together.   A total of 

$1042.25 was raised!       ~~           Kathy Brooks 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Attention Eucharistic Ministers, Lectors, Greeters, 

and Altar Servers! 

 

New schedules for the second quarter of 2018 

have been printed and are available on the table 

beneath the bulletin board in Holy Family Hall. 

 

 
 

Tag & Treasure Sale Update ~ please 

continue to bring in your books & 

jewelry to the Parish Office during 

regular office hours (please 

remember the office is closed on Fridays).  

Getting these items ahead of time greatly helps 

the sorting & pricing process.  We will begin 

accepting all other items for the sale on May 8th.  

Further details will be in next week’s bulletin.  

Questions?  Please contact Tom Hyland (518-

370-1758/email hyles714@aol.com) or Deb 

Griffith (518-393-3168/email 

debgriffith@verizon.net).  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~  

Celeste Candida has joined the 

staff of St. Joseph’s and will be 

assisting the Parish and Financial 

Secretary where needed.  If you 

stop in the office, be sure to say “hello” and 

welcome her to our office. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

If you participated in the 

Operation Rice Bowl program 

during Lent, please send in your 

donation in an envelope marked 

“Rice Bowl” & place in the offertory basket or 

mail direct to the office.  It is most helpful if you 

combine all your funds and turn in one check or 

cash.  We would like to remit these funds by the 

end of April.  Thank you. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

There will be no Children’s Liturgy of 

the Word this weekend due to the 

Easter holiday.  We will resume next 

weekend and our last session for the 

children before we break for the 

spring/summer months will be Sunday, April 29th.   

Anyone wishing to join this ministry when we start 

up again in the fall should contact Deb Griffith at 

the Parish Office (518-346-2316).   We would like 

to begin in September right after Labor Day and 

can only do that if we have a minimum of 4 

teams.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

The Girl Scouts will be here selling 

cookies before and after the 

liturgies next weekend.  Please 

support them and buy a few boxes! 
 

 

 

 The Week Ahead 

Weds. 4/4 Capital Campaign Committee 

Meeting – 6:30 PM - HFH 

Thurs. 4/5 Pastoral Council – 7 PM - C 
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mailto:debgriffith@verizon.net

